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Relay for Life Spirit Week: May 1st – May 5th 
The Relay for Life Spirit Week will be held between Monday May 1st 

and Friday May 5th.  The assembly will be on Friday and it will include: 

 Save it or Shave it where some teachers’ hair will be cut; 

 Pie the Teacher where some teachers will have a pie in the face. 

The week will also include the Dress Theme for the Week; Pay $1 a day and you 

will be allowed to dress as follows: 

Monday: Pajama Day 

Tuesday: Superhero vs. Villain Day (no costumes) 

Wednesday: Aloha Day (Hawaiian theme)  

Thursday: Mustache Day 

Friday: Animal Day (Wear an animal costume or bring a stuffed animal) 

Remember this is a great way for us to have fun and raise money for all those around the country battling 

cancer. Please help support this awesome cause and remember to be appropriate with your outfits!  

For more info please watch our video at: https://youtu.be/DJqh5G1SD5g 

Save it or Shave Update: It is a Close Race 
Here are the new totals as of this week for the Save it or Shave it boxes.  

1. Mrs. Crechiolo: $122.50 
2. Mr. Hool: $117.50 
3. Mr. Lambdin: $114.30 

As you can see, it is really close! However, you still have 9 more days to get those totals up!! 
Let us Go Stout! 

 

 
 

M-STEP for 8th Grade 

April 24 - 28 
Today is “A” Day 

Walmart (Canton) has just donated 4 bicycles to Stout. 

Do You Want to Win One of them? 

Here is a clue: Good Behavior and / or Good Marks 

https://youtu.be/DJqh5G1SD5g
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Stout Annual Spelling “B”: May 18th, 2017 
Stout Annual Spelling 'B' will be held on Thursday, May 18

th
. Students who are interested in 

receiving a spelling word list for the Annual Spelling 'B' should see the following teachers: 

6th. Grade:   Mrs. Schulkey 
7th. Grade:   Mr. Serazio 
8th. Grade:   Mr. Bennett 

Fordson High Open House: May 17 
The Fordson High Open House for future students and their parents will be held on 

Wednesday, May 17, 2017 between 5:30 pm – 7:00 pm. Please make sure to be there on 

time. Thanks – Mr. Tindall 


